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26 February 2014

To:

Federal Communications Commission
USA,

Industry Canada

CANADA

RE: Class 2 permissive change - 6.25kHz additional channel spacing
To Whom It May Concern:

We, 4RF Limited, would like to submit an application to add additional channei spacing to our recently
certified product with FCC ID: UIPSR135M130, IC ID: 6772A-SR135M130.

The 6.25kHz channel spacing is based on the already certified product. The performance of the additional
channel spacing has been tested to comply with the relevant specifications. The test report of the additional

channel spacing accompanies this application.

For and on behalf of
4RF Limited

Sincerely,

Pam

Compliance Manager

4RF Limited, 26 Glover Street, Ngauranga, Wellington 6035, New Zealand
Tel + 64 4 499 6000 Fax + 64 4 473 4447 Email 4rf@4rf.com



